
UB-14 CORRESPONDENCE – Paul Flores 

From: Paul Flores [mailto:paul.flores49@gmail.com]  
Sent: Monday, October 03, 2016 2:21 PM 
To: CityClerk 
Cc: Tootie Fruity 
Subject: Homeless Parking 

 

I've attached photos of vehicles, iwned by a homeless man, that have been parked in my 

neighborhood going on over 3 years. The city and police departments have been unable 

to resolve the issue to remove the vehicles which would also eliminate strangers/other 

homeless from hanging around our neighborhood's. In the images all the vehicles with 

the exception of the white van are owned by a homeless man. Your assistance in 

resolving the problem would be appreciated.  

Kind Regards, 

Paul Flores 
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